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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

December 30, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today, I reported the following seven (7) COVID-positive cases to Summit County 
Public Health officials for a total of eighty-nine (89) positive cases reported this week: 

 One (1) On-Campus third grade student; 

 One (1) On-Campus fourth grade student; 
 One (1) On-Campus ninth grade student; 
 One (1) On-Campus tenth grade student; 
 One (1) On-Campus twelfth grade student; and 
 Two (2) certificated staff members assigned to Samuel Bissell Elementary 

School 

Earlier today, Summit County Superintendents received the following message from 
the Summit County Public Health Department: 

“Summit County Public Health is aware of the 12/27/21 CDC Media Release titled ‘CDC 
Updates and Shortens Recommended Isolation and Quarantine Period for General 
Population.’ 
 
Although this media release represents an intention to change guidelines, we have yet 
to receive formal documentation of such changes. SCPH cannot change/update 
isolation and quarantine guidance until we receive this formal documentation from 
either the CDC or the Ohio Department of Health. We have been notified that this may 
take a few weeks to come through.  
 
Please continue to follow standard isolation and quarantine protocols until updated 
guidance is sent out.” 

To that end, the Twinsburg City School District will continue to operate status-quo 
regarding periods of isolation/quarantine until further guidance is released by health 
officials.  I will continue to keep you posted as information is released from the 
Summit County Public Health Department. 

As we begin the New Year’s Weekend, I will not forward reporting information to you 
until next week.  Best wishes to your family for peace, prosperity, and great health in 
2022! 

Happy New Year!                                                          

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


